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     Respect for All. Learners for Life                22nd October 2021 

Half Term 
 

School closes today for half term. Stay 
safe, enjoy the break and we look forward 
to welcoming you back on Monday 1st 
November at 8.50am. 

Attendance 
 

We are delighted with our overall attendance 
this half term with most classes achieving at 
least 96%. Thank you for your continued 
support with this. 

 
Y2 Football 

 
Well done to our Y2 boys who took part in 
the LSSP football finals this week. The boys 
were a credit to the school and their 
families. 

Poppies 
 

Remembrance Day Poppies will be on sale 
from Monday 1st November – suggested price 
50p. There are also a range of other items 
that children can purchase: 

 
Wristbands      £1               
Zip Pull             50p 
Reflector         50p 
Snap Band        £1.50 

Topics 
 

The topics for next half term are: 
N     Box of Celebrations 
R      My Liverpool Home 
Y1    Super Heroes 
Y2    Fire Fire 

Toy Watches 
 

We have noticed a number of children 
wearing toy watches to school. Please note, 
these are not allowed to be worn. Thank you. 

Harvest Video 
The Harvest Video by Reception, Y1 and Y2 is 
now available to view on Seesaw. Sunflowers 
(2W) have also uploaded their class assembly 
for parents to view. Please remember that 
for safeguarding reasons these videos should 
not be shared on any social media platforms. 
 

 
 

Face Masks 
 

Due to the rise in COVID cases, unless 
exempt, face masks are to be worn on the 
school grounds from 1st November. Thank 
you. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Upcoming Events 
 
1   Nov      Return to School 8.50am 
5  Nov      Bluebells (RG) Biscuit Day 
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ATTENDANCE 
 
Bluebells  (Miss McGowan)        90% 
Daffodils (Mrs. Mullock)    97%     
Poppies (Miss Kervin)    97% 
Tulips  (Mrs. Davin)     98% 
Snowdrops (Miss Haynes)     98% 
Sunflowers (Mrs. White)    91% 
 
Well done Daffodils, Poppies, 
Tulips and Snowdrops for great 
attendance this week! 
 Overall Attendance 
  

 

Contact Details 
 

In the interest of your child’s safety and wellbeing, we 
need: 
 

 A named adult that can be contacted at all times 
 At least 3 up to date telephone numbers 
 A call if your child is absent from school 

 
If there is no contact a home visit will be carried out. 

ParentApp 
 

ParentApp provides up to date information regarding 
school life. All parents should have received an invitation 
to join the app. If anyone needs help please contact the 
school office. 

Learning Mentor 
 

Our Learning Mentor, Miss Clarke is 
available to talk privately about any 
concerns. Please call the school office on: 
0151 228 4069   
 

Y1 
 

We politely ask that parents of children in Y1 
classes refrain from looking in the windows at 
the end of the day whilst the teacher prepares 
the children for home time. It is very 
distracting for the children whilst the teacher 
is giving out important messages or finishing a 
lesson. Thank you. 

SEND  
 

Webinar sessions are available for parents 
to support their child with ADHD, ASD 
and behaviour. Please call school for 
further details. 

Lost Property 
 

A Roblox metal water bottle printed with 
the name ‘Hadrian’ has been misplaced. 
Also, a year 2 plain jumper size 7/8. If 
either item is found, please return to 
school. Thank you. 
 


